
 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),  

Please view the following important information regarding Midterm Exams and PSAT scores! 

MIDTERM EXAMS: 

- In exactly one week from today, Tuesday, December 18, students will be participating in 

Midterm Exams.   

- Midterm Exam Reminders: 

o NO exams will be given early due to district policy.   

o Makeup exams will be given Thursday and Friday afternoon during the Midterm 

exam week.  Additional makeup opportunities will occur after Winter Break.  

o The Midterm Exams will be worth 10% of your student’s course grade.  The grade 

breakdown for the semester is as follows: 

 1st Marking Period: 45% of Semester Grade 

 2nd Marking Period: 45% of Semester Grade 

 Midterm Exam: 10% of Semester Grade 

o  

- To see the schedule please CLICK HERE>> or see below: 

 
o Tuesday, December 18: Two Exams 

 9:15am - 10:45am: Period 1 Exam 
 10:45am – 10:55am: Break 
 10:55am – 12:25pm: Period 2 Exam 
 12:30pm – 1:00pm:  Lunch 

 Buses depart @1:00 
 

o Wednesday, December 19: Two Exams 
 9:15am – 10:45pm: Period 3 Exam 
 10:45am – 10:55pm:  Break 
 10:55am – 1:05pm: 4th Period/Lunch 
 1:10pm – 2:45pm: Period 7 Exam 

 Buses depart at normal Wednesday time 
 

o Thursday, December 20: Two Exams 
 9:15am - 10:45am: Period 5 Exam 
 10:45am – 10:55am: Break 
 10:55am – 12:25pm: Period 6 Exam 
 12:30pm – 1:00pm:  Lunch 

 Buses depart @1:00pm 
 

o Friday, December 21: One Exam 
 9:15am – 10:45am: Period 4 Exam 
 10:50am-11:20am: Lunch 

 Buses depart at 11:25am 
 

- If you have any questions about Midterm exams, please contact your student’s teacher 
and/or our testing coordinator, Ms. Hammett at Stephanie.hammett@stjohns.k12.fl.us.  

http://www-bths.stjohns.k12.fl.us/wp-content/uploads/2014/08/2018-Midterm-Exam-Schedule.pdf
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PSAT SCORE REPORTS 
 

- If your student is a 10th grader OR you PAID to receive their scores (9th and 11th 
graders), PSAT score reports are now available through your student’s College Board 
account. College Board accounts were created from the information provided on the 
student answers sheets on the day of the PSAT.   

- CLICK HERE>> to watch a YouTube video that can walk you through the process.  If 
you need additional assistance, please reach out to our testing coordinator, Ms. Hammett at 
Stephanie.hammett@stjohns.k12.fl.us. 

- Hard copies of PSAT Score Reports and Test Booklets will be distributed to students in 
mid/late January.   

 
We wish your student luck on their Midterm exams and hope that you enjoy the Holiday season 
with your family!  Thank you for all you do for Bear Nation! 
 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1I6f51n3-dc#action=share
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